
Fire Training Notice – June 25, 2025 

The Village of Donnelly wants to let residents 

know that fire training will take place at the 

Donnelly Fairgrounds on Wednesday, June 

25, 2025. 

What to expect: 

• You may see fire trucks and firefighters in 

the area. 

• There may be some smoke and noise 

during the training. 

This is just a practice and there’s no need to 

worry. 

Thank you for your understanding! 

 


